
SELECTMEN'S MEETING MINUTES 
October 30, 2017 

 
The meeting opened at 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Attendees included Margo Santoro, Selectperson, Christopher Madden, Chairman of 
Selectmen, Charles Fosberry, Selectman, Harry Power, Compliance Officer and Patricia 
Putnam, Administrative Assistant.  Several members of the public were in attendance. 
  
SELECTMEN'S COMMENTS: 
Chris Madden explained that the attorney for Merriewoode Village has asked for a continuance 
to allow him to get up to speed on the issue.  Attorney Matt Serge suggested the board grant 
that continuance as a professional courtesy. 
  
PUBLIC QUESTIONS & COMMENTS: 
Bob Fee asked why the board was going to grant the continuance and Chris Madden explained 
the above. 
 
ADJOURN:  at 7:07 - Charlie Fosberry moved and Chris Madden seconded to continue the 
public hearing to November 27, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall, the board approved. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 

Patricia E. Putnam 
Administrative Assistant  
 
Approved: 

 
 

_________________      ___________________       ____________________ 
Margo Santoro          Chris Madden   Charles Fosberry 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Petition for Layout of Class VI Highway 
 

AGENDA 
 

Continuation from October 2, 2017 
 

7:00 P.M. 
 

Open with pledge of Allegiance 
 
 

Chairman opens the meeting: 
 
The Board may entertain a request from Merriewoode that they be given time for their recently 
retained legal counsel to become familiar with the Class VI road layout petition. 
 
Should the Board agree to a further continuance of the hearing, a motion to adjourn to a new   
date and time would be in order. 
 
Should the Board not agree to a further continuance the Hearing would proceed. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


